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Contact:  Anthony Layton, SEDC Interim Executive Director 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
Phone: 401-274-8811 Ext. 12
Email: alayton.sedc@verizon.net 
SEDC WELCOMES NEW BOARD OF DIRECTORS
The Socio-Economic Development Center (SEDC) for Southeast Asians has a new 15-member Board
PROVIDENCE, RI: The Socio-Economic Development Center for Southeast Asians (SEDC), a Providence-based non-profit, is pleased to announce the establishment of its new Board of Directors.  The Board’s Officers are: Phanida Khamsomphou, President; Mike Wheeler, Vice President; Sarky Soukamneuth, Treasurer; and Frank O’Brien, Secretary.  Other Board members are: Tuoc Dao, Matthew Cox, Ratdavone (Natalia) Yotharath, Sourn Serey Ratha, Cathy Bour, Blong Yang, Ting Barnard, Ammala Douansavanh, Khoun Pathana, Toua Thoa, and Seney Chang.  
Members of SEDC’s new Board of Directors have a diverse set of skills, ranging from community outreach to financial planning.  Board members have shown a vested interest in the Southeast Asian community and/or SEDC as an organization.  
The new Board received a Citation from the City of Providence on Friday, April 16, 2010 at the SEDC Cambodian and Lao New Year celebration.

Established in 1987, the Socio-Economic Development Center for Southeast Asians (SEDC) was formed when the four associations serving Rhode Island’s Cambodian, Laotian, Hmong and Vietnamese communities joined as a coalition to better serve their communities.  SEDC’s headquarters are located  in Providence.  

Our mission is to promote the evolution of healthy and productive citizens among people with roots in Southeast Asia by facilitating their transition to life in America while cultivating theirAsian heritage.  Our programs support community and economic development, community problem-solving, family harmony, and community well-being.  For more information, please visit our website at http://www.sedcsea.org. 
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